

Brendan Gibbs Clerk to the Parish Council of Tichborne 15 The Heath Denmead Waterlooville PO7 6JT

August 2017

Dear Brendan

Alresford Agricultural Sow: 2 September 2017

On behalf of the Chairman and Trustees of the Society I write to thank Tichborne Parish Council for their very generous donation of £250 towards the educational elements of this year's Show. Education of both young people and the wider public is a core part of the Show's raison d'être and your support plays a vital part in ensuring the continued success of the event, enabling the Society to promote an annual education project for schools and provide free of charge activities and attractions for the Show's younger visitors.

Specifically your contribution will help support the Educational Schools project as current sponsorship does not cover all the costs. This annual project involves children from 12 local primary/junior schools visiting farms to learn about food and farming, and then presenting their experiences in the form of displays at the Show.

Once again, many thanks to the Parish Council for their support.

Yours sincerely

Val Watley Secretary

Secretary: Val Watley, P.O. Box 146, Alresford, Hampshire, SO24 4AJ Tel: 01962 738748 email: secretary@alresfordshow.co.uk